
 

 

11 May 2016 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

SRG LIMITED ASX TICKER CODE 
CHANGE FROM ‘STS’ TO ‘SRG’ 
 

 
SRG Limited (ASX:STS), a leading complex services company, is pleased to announce that 
its application to the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) to change its ASX ticker code 
from ‘STS’ to ‘SRG’ has been approved.  
 
The change will come into effect on Monday 16 May. 
 
SRG Managing Director, David Macgeorge said, “We are pleased to change our ASX ticker 
to ‘SRG’ which reflects our new brand. To ensure you keep abreast of our developments, 
please update your watchlists with the new code.” 
 
Structural Systems Limited was rebranded SRG Limited in late 2014 as a result of unifying all 
brands under the Structural Systems Group and ROCK Australia.  
 
SRG now operates through five business streams – SRG Building, SRG Civil, SRG Mining, 
SRG Services and SRG Products.  
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SRG Limited are an Australian complex services company. Our vision is to make the complex simple for our customers 
and our mission is to be a leading provider of complex services to the construction and mining industry worldwide. 

Founded in Victoria in 1961, the Company commenced trading as BBR Australia Pty Ltd with the first project undertaken 
to supply and install rock anchors for the Snowy Mountains scheme. Listed in 1987 on the ASX as Structural Systems 
Limited, the organisation has grown from a small privately owned specialist post-tensioning company to a diverse 
international contractor in building, civil, mining, products and services. SRG has offices throughout Australia as well as in 
the Middle East and Hong Kong. In November 2014, Structural Systems Limited became SRG Limited. 

 


